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Reverend Sean Connor
President Pastor
Marilyn L. Birnie Sacred Heart/St Thomas More Collaborative
55 Commercial Street
Treasurer
Weymouth, Massachusetts 02188-12604
Theresa Murphy
Secretary Dear Father Sean and Faithful Sacred Heart/St. Thomas More Parishioners,
Judy McConnell

Honrd.of Ditestors Words can never express our gratitude for your continued commitment to
our ministry of life. You, our benefactors, allow us to offer our courageous

Sean Browne, Chm.

Marilyn L. Birnie residents a place where they can rest knowing that Jesus has a plan for
MperiBellow their lives. We have received your very generous recent donation of the
ZZ:S;OA;ZW household cleaning products, food products, and handknit baby blankets,
Rita Gill hats and booties “Friends” offers our heartfelt thanks for your continuing
Judy Boyle charity to our mission to homeless, pregnant women.

Judy McConnell

Rev. Michael McNamara

It is our firm belief as it is yours, that every unborn child bears the face of the
Lord and we are humbled by the call He has placed on our ministry.

Board of Advisors Later this year, Pope Paul VI will be canonized for his intercession on behalf
Deacon Joseph Canova O two unborn babies who were inexplicably healed when their mothers
Mary Margaret Darling — gppealed to him, after being advised to have abortions. Both women

James J. Kackley

Irving Goldb . . . .

R entrusted their pregnancies to him and now have healthy adult children.

Mary Milligan

John Murphy :

James Orcutt During this most holy season, we pray you count every day as a miracle and
i h in life promise our Risen Lord!

Spiritual Advisor experience hope in the new p d by

Rev. Michael McNamara > :
is for Life,

‘Bailey, Executive Director

“Before I formed you in the womb, I knew you.”
Jeremiah 1:5



